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31 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Beech Class Railway Lands Trip – Wednesday 12 February 

 
On Wednesday, 12th February, Beech Class will have the exciting opportunity to spend the 
day at the Railway Lands in Lewes. This trip ties into our current project on rivers and our 
central question, “How do rivers shape our world?”. 
 
Throughout the day, the children will explore the river's physical features, observe how it has 
changed over time, make predictions, gather data on its flow, and investigate how it fits into 
the surrounding landscape. They will also discover how humans interact with the river. 
 
Please note, parents are responsible for arranging their own transport to and from The 
Railway Lands. 
 
Drop-off is at 9:00 AM / Pick-up will be at 2:30 PM. 
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform but please ensure they are dressed warmly 
and have waterproof clothing, as we will be outside for the majority of the day - rain or shine. 
Wellies or waterproof shoes should also be brought in a bag to change into upon arrival. 
Additionally, please send your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch. As always, 
please avoid packing nuts, chocolate, or fizzy drinks. If your child would like to have a 
school-provided packed lunch, please notify the office. 
 
The cost of the trip is £12 per child, which has been generously subsidised by the PTFA. 
Payment (and consent) can be made via Arbor. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr. Everitt 
Beech Class Teacher 


